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Alistair MacDonald FeL iU (;Aam?,m
From: Fraser Fairman [FairmanF@inac-ainc.gc.ca] L o fef
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2005 2:49 PM
To: Alistair MacDonald
Cc: Matt Bender; Sarah Kalff; George McCormick; hannab@dfo-mpo.gc.ca; romanko@ec.gc.ca;
gavin_more@gov.nt.ca; Fraser Fairman; Marjorie Fraser; Andy Graw; Ed Hornby; Robert
Jenkins; Cathy Jewison; David Livingstone; Angela Norris; Nathen Richea; Malcolm Robb;
Wayne Starling; Eric Yaxley; Heather.Potter@justice.gc.ca; ivanham@neb-one.gc.ca
Subject: Paramount EA: Proposed changes Feb. 10th document

Hello Alistair:

The RMs have reviewed the document titled: "EA03-005: Paramount Cameron Hills Consult to
Modify - Proposed Changes", dated February 10, 2005.

We can confirm that we have no additional comments to either R7, R13,
R15 or the draft suggestions R7 and R8 at this time. However, we are still in discussions
with regards to R16 and we will provide comments to you on this measure as soon as

possible.

If you have any questions or concerns please let me know.

Cheers Fraser

Fraser Fairman

Environmental Scientist
Environment and Conservation
Indian and Northern Affairs Canada

P.0. Box 1500

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2R3

Tel: (867) 669-2587
Fax: (867) 669-2701
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